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Etty Sinay  
The Academic College at Wingate  
 
Dear Etty Sinay,  
 
Congratulations! The Association for Behavior Analysis International (ABAI) has verified the course sequence you 
submitted for renewal from The Academic College at Wingate as meeting the 5th Edition, 225-hour coursework 
requirement for students taking the Board Certified Assistant Behavior Analyst (BCaBA) examination**. Your Verified 
Course Sequence (VCS) number will remain 51408. This VCS remains valid and verified for another year, in which its 
renewal and payment must be completed by July 1, 2024. The previous version of the sequence will be archived. We 
will include your program’s VCS information in our online directory: please ensure your program’s URL is accurate.  
 

During this period, you may use the following language when referring to the verified coursework: “The Association for 

Behavior Analysis International has verified the following courses toward the coursework requirements for eligibility to 

take the Board Certified Assistant Behavior Analyst® examination. Applicants will need to meet additional eligibility 

requirements and demonstrate they reside in an authorized country before they can be deemed eligible to take the 

examination.”   

 

**According to our records, your sequence is located in Israel and therefore we request the following statement is also 

displayed on your website: Effective January 1, 2023, only individuals who reside in the United States (US), Canada, 

Australia, and the United Kingdom (UK) may apply for BACB certification. Students interested in BACB certification 

should review the BACB's International Development & Support website: https://www.bacb.com/international-

development/  

 
Please be aware that the VCS system will end on January 1, 2026, as the development of the BACB’s coursework 

attestation process and ABAI’s Tiered Model of Education better fulfill the purpose of the VCS system. If your 

program is interested in obtaining recognition from ABAI, please visit the Tiered Model of Education section on our 

website to learn more.  

 

Note that you will need to abide by rules described in the VCS handbook regarding verified course content and 

immediately notify us if a course does not meet agreed-upon requirements. In addition, please contact us to make 

changes to course content and revise instructor information if you add new instructors.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jenna Mrljak, Ph.D., BCBA 

Director of Education  

Association for Behavior Analysis International 

Email: VCS@abainternational.org 

Phone: (269) 492-9310 
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